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Huntington Beach Auto Dealers Association

June 2,2023

Dear Mayor Strickland and members of the Huntington Beach City Council,

The Huntington Beach Auto Dealers have concerns on the potential future impacts of the possible decertification
of the Beach Edinger Corridor Specific Plan E.IR. scheduled for discussion on Tuesday June 6th (Agenda item
23-497).

The City's auto dealers represent a significant economic impact to the community and any changes which would
impact their ability to update, modernize or redevelop their facilities could have a potential negative effect on the
community as a whole.

The Huntington Beach Auto Dealers have always been open to working with the City on major changes and will
make ourselves available to discuss any modifications to the adopted City plans for Beach Boulevard.

Thank you,
Dave Garofalo

Executive Director
Huntington Beach Auto Dealers Association
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